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Our Story: 
Our names are Caroline Sullivan and Lauren Dratch and three years ago we started a 
charity with a mission to spread the joy of the holidays to children who are in difficult 

situations. When we were in sixth grade, we 
began to understand how many children are not 
fortunate enough to experience the true joy of 
the holidays because they have to be in the 
hospital. We then set out to help these children 
in every way that we could. Every year we are 
overwhelmed by the generous support of the 
Southborough community, our friends and our 
families. Last year we raised over $1,500 and 

were able to deliver an overflowing sleigh full of exciting gifts to the children receiving 
care at Shriners Hospital in Boston. The children receiving care there are mainly burn 
victims and children with cleft lips and palates, and they come from all around the 
world. The people at Shriners work hard to make the hospital feel like a home away from 
home for them, and the best part is they are able to treat these kids without charge.  
 
How You Can Help:   
You can either purchase our delicious homemade pretzels or make a donation directly to 
us. Orders and donations may be paid by check made out to Caroline Sullivan or cash.  

 
Pretzel Orders:  
Each batch of homemade pretzels is ​$5.00 ​and comes with 4 pretzels  

● Options:  
○ Milk chocolate with caramel drizzle 
○ White chocolate with crushed oreo topping  
○ Dark chocolate with crushed candy cane topping  

** All orders MUST be in by December 10, 2018 
 
Contact:  

● Caroline Sullivan- ​carolinesullivan@stmarksschool.org 
● Lauren Dratch- ​laurendratch@gmail.com 

 
P.S: Last year we were featured on the Boston evening NEWS!!! Check us out: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ZU7MYF7YYrg 
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